
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 12/13/2010 3:16:57 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Sunil 2009 Gas Matters letters

Thx,

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2010 3:14 PM 
To: Clanon,
Paul
Subject: FW: Sunil 2009 Gas Matters letters

Here's an incoming.

We've heard that the Chronicle is going
to run an article tomorrow that speaks to a letter Sunil sent to PG&E on 
February 13, 2009. Attached is our response to the 2/13/2009 letter.
If I can find Sunil's original letter, I will pass it along.

From: Garber, Stephen (Law)
Sent: Monday, December
13, 2010 3:09 PM
To: Cherry, ____________
Brian K; Horner, Trina; Stock, William: I Redacted I Kauss, Kent 
Cc: Carter, Glen E;I Redacted ; Wilson, Michelle
(Law); I Redacted I SB Responder Group 
Subject: Sunil 2009 Gas Matters letters

«PG&E response to USRB re 
2-13-09 letter.pdf>> Here is our response
to Sunil's 2/13/09 letter to Glen. I will have my secretary send a pdf of 
2-13 letter since I can't quickly find it.
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